NEWSLETTER

CAMPS BAY 21 April 2021
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Last Week of Term 1 Upcoming Evers

With the first term of 2021 about to end | am left witl= s eIV RNTe R o ) 0 (PN (o ik
mixed feelings. The delay in the formal start of teach
this year added turbulence to an already difficult set [RAUCAEISSCEVERIEESRUe R g RAvA
circumstances. The knock effect in terms of changes iE Sy meetings pls notSchool closes
deadlines ar_ld depgrtmental procedures added confus e o R 110 0 20 April 2021
and uncertainty which was not helpfuHowever, we end
with a more hopeful feeling about what is to come. School Break ugimes 23 April 2021
At our school, our decision to go online with enrichme Grade R 10h30, Grade 182 10h45
for the_ first two weeks proved to b_the correct one, as g R

our children returned to school having already engaged
some learningfter a very long breakAgain, | am gratefu BRI uPA: cUERRYE Rkl
to all the staff for making this happen.
¢KS /h+L5 LINRG202f& YR (KS KNS théinortnd activities i K A N
for much of the term.

As we look ahead to Terg)we hope that we will be able to offer more, even though the threat of a
GOKANR ¢ 0S¢ Aa NBIf @

Two weeks ago we were informed that competitive sport has been reinstated. Thereastbutalk

of all primary schools returning to 100% attendance. This is not currently the case as the vast majority
of primary and secondary schools across the country are still teaching in shifts.

This change will almost certainly bring reliefthe sctor which is much needed, provided the virus
shows no sign of resurgence.

For Term 2 we have therefore planned far more in the way of activities. We are cognisant of
regulations forbidding tours or campsr even normal play activities at breaksit we are trying to
normalise the experience our children have at school as much as pos§hdeextra mural
programme, especially in the primary school, has been expanded to give expression to this.

Fun Gala

To this end it was fantastic to see the learnsv@mming in the
gala this week. Even though it had to be conducted in clas
with no spectators, they made sure that it was a vibrant and e
occasion. Congratulations to all our learners who swam and & V&
the house captains who played an important ratethe event.
The Grade B even managed to do their big splddh ‘



Happy Holiday!

It is therefore my hope that everyone at Camps Bay Primary will have a good, albeit very short, break.
| hope that as we embark on Term 2, we will see a return to more of the events that are familiar to
families who have knen Camps Bay over a longer period of timEhank you to the staff for the

work done over the course of this term.

The GIVING School!

What an incredible response we have experienced to the call for donations for the Cape Town Fire
Crisis! We have all seen the devastation in the media and the way people were affected by

it. Thank you to all whbave so generously given to this cau¥ée are grateful and proud of our
school community for this response

all walks of life and ages continue to drop
donations for emergency service workers
and UCT students. This is 6-year-old Luca
De Oliviera who donated lollipops and
energy drinks for firefighters. He travelled
with his mom from Hout Bay. LP

EWN Reporter @ @ewnreporter - 8m
J #CapeTownFire Members of the pubic from
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Thank youg EasterDrive

A huge thank you to all the Camps Bay Familiesdbatributed to our Easter hrapers Proudly
Camps Bdy



GradeR
Maklng houses usmg clajearning about 2d and 3d shapes




Room on a broom Learnlng aboutrhymlngW|th wordsin
stories

We are learning about emotionsEachchild created their own
emotion spot. Eaclcolour represents an emotion they are feeling




